	Annual Town Meeting 27 March 2018 – Neighbourhood Plan Comments

The Town Council appreciates your contribution to the new Thame Neighbourhood Plan and asks that you write your comments below (using continuation sheets if necessary) and return them to the Town Council no later than Monday 9 April 2018, either to Thame Town Hall or via email to info@thametowncouncil.gov.uk.

If you would like to stay informed, please sign up to receive information regarding the Thame Neighbourhood Plan Revision, just supply your email address and signature below:


	Name:

	Contact Email*:
	Signature



	Vision – is this statement still valid?
	Yes
	No – change is needed.

	
“Thame must maintain its character as a real market town”

	
	

	Principles – do these need changing / adding to?

	Continue to feel compact
	
	

	Continue to have a close relationship with the open countryside around it
	
	

	Retain its markets
	
	

	Continue to act as a centre for the surrounding area, not just residents
	
	

	Remain attractive to residents and visitors
	
	

	
	
	

	Vision – changes or additions

	Example: one suggestion already made at NPCC Committee on 13 March 2018 is to amend the last principle to: “Remain attractive to residents, visitors and employers”











	

	Things needed in the New Plan / new or changed Objectives

	Examples of an addition: specific housing types and numbers for elderly care.
Example of a current objective:  Development should reinforce the character and quality of Thame
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	P.T.O.

	Things needed in the New Plan / new or changed Objectives (cont’d)

	













	

	Any other comments you would like to make

	






















	



*By supplying an email address:
· I consent to Thame Town Council contacting me regarding information on the Thame Neighbourhood Plan Revision.
· I understand that I have the option to unsubscribe from receiving information.
· I understand that my contact details will not be used for any other purpose without my written consent.
